Employee Jailed for Child Pornography Surfing on Postal

Computer

The U.S. Postal Service Office of Inspector General’'s (USPS OIG) Computer Crimes
Unit detected a postal employee’s detailed child pornography surfing activity on his
Postal Service computer. The Kentucky postal employee was using the workroom floor
computer almost 1 hour per day to visit websites containing pornography of pre-teenage
girls. On December 6, 2006, in the Western District of Kentucky, the former Postal
Service employee was sentenced to a felony violation of Title 18, USC 2252A, Receiving
Child Pornography Shipped and Transported in Interstate and Foreign Commerce. He
will serve 78 months of federal detention, with 7 years supervised release upon
completion of the term.



